January 29, 2014
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
La Mirada Townhomes


Erosion Sediment Control (ESC) Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 8/02/2013 (G19/E038A)
Dear Mr. Soule,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-27-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit and Work Order.

This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge for disturbing one acre or more and a Topsoil Disturbance Permit for disturbing ¾ of an acre or more. 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Principal Engineer Planning Dept.

Development Review Services
C:
e-mail
